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February 3, 1998

Document Control Desk
LS. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

ATTENTION: T. R. QUAY

SUBJECT OPEN ISSUES ON FIRE PROTECTION, REQUEST FOR MANAGEMENT
MEETING

References I NRC Letter, "Request for Additional Information Relative to Open Items in the
AP600 Design Certification Review," dated December 18, 1997

Westinghouse letter DCP/NRC1211, dated January 12, 1998
Westinghouse letter DCP/NRC 1213, dated January 14, 1998
Westinghouse letter DCP/NRC1227, dated January 23, 1998
Westinghouse letter DCP/NRC1232, dated January 2 098
Westinghouse letter DCP/NRC 1240, dated Javuary 30, 1998

Dear Mr. Quay

[his is to request a meeting with NRC management to resolve outstanding AP600 fire protecti
1ssues, if required. NRC provided Westinghouse with six APEJ0 fire p.otection open items by
Reference |. Westinghouse has responded to all six by References 2 through 6. Prior to issuing the
responses NRC and Westinghouse discussed them by telephone. In a number of cases NRC and

Westinghouse agreed that resolution of the two positions may require a management meeting

Westingho.ase believes that resolution has been reached on Open Items 280.33F (6499) Fire Protection
Water Supply, 280.35F (6501) Spurious Actuation, and 280.26F (5602) Smoke Controi. Westinghouse

responses were provided by Kuferences 4, 2, and 3, respectively. Subsequent telefaxes onfirmed
SSAR wording tor 280.33F (6499). Wes*ingaouse believes there may be disagreement with 280.321
(6498) Fire Protection of Safe Shutdown and Cold Shutdown Capabi.ity, 280.34F (6500) High/Low
Pressure Interfaces, and 280.37F (6503) Spent Fuel Pool Cooling. Westinghouse provided positions

on these items in References 5, 6, 4, respectively
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If disagreement still remains for any _f the fire protection items ‘,\c\tm_ph»nu requests a meeting

with the NRC management as soon as possible to estahlish an acceptable and formal resolution

It you have any quesiions on this lever, please contact me on 412-374-4334 or Jim Winters on
412-374-5290
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Brian A. Mantyre, Manager
Advanced Plant Safe* and Licensing
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D. C. Scalerti, NR(

N. J. Liparulo, Westinghouse




